
NEWS RELEASE
Sacred Heart School Students Raise over $7,000 for Jump Rope for
Heart
Timmins, April 28, 2010: Sacred Heart School students raised over $7,000.00 for Jump

Rope for Heart, sponsored by the Heart and Strike Foundation. 75 students took part in

the Jump Rope for Heart event on April 26th. The students collected pledges from family

and friends to raise the funds for thisyear’s Jump Rope for Heart event. The Grade 2

students raised close to $2,500.00 of the total, really demonstrating their fundraising skills

and also their jump rope abilities.

Natalie Parnell, OCT Resource Teacher and Literacy Support Teacher commented, “We are 
so proud of all of our Sacred Heart Students for giving back to our community. We all had
fun, but the students are also learning about how the money they have raised goes back
into the community and helps those in need.”

Pictured above: Sacred Heart Students Jump Rope for Heart
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